Devonshire Primary School

'ENTHUSIASTIC FOR EVERYONE'S SUCCESS'

Email: office@devonshire.sutton.sch.uk www.devonshireprimary.org



Telephone: 020 8643 1174 Fax: 020 8643 5968

10th July 2017

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 2 children.

Transfer to Year 3 Meeting

Your children are approaching the end of Key Stage 1 (Years 1 - 2) and will shortly be moving into Key Stage 2 (Years 3 - 6). I would like to invite you to a meeting on Friday 14^{th} July at 2.30pm in the Infant Hall to talk about their transition to Key Stage 2 (the Juniors) in September. Our Year 3 teachers will also be at the meeting.

A leaflet covering the main aspects of the meeting will be sent home to every child in Year 2 so that parents and carers who are not able to attend will still receive the information.

I hope you will be able to join us.

Yours sincerely,

Bethan Scrivens Assistant Headteacher















Devonshire Primary School, Devonshire Avenue, Sutton, Surrey, SM2 5JL

Headteacher: Mr M Kearsey B.Ed. Hons Deputy Headteacher: Miss F Oastler B.A.(Ed) Hons